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We chose option E primarily because students will not have to be relocated for 2-3 years of 
construction. 

I taught first grade in a small Maine town in the 70's that was outgrowing their elementary school 
and had to use a portable classroom for kindergarten students. 

Portable classrooms are not only isolating but present unique challenges to a school community. 

Considering the rise in school shootings, how would we keep children safe in that scenario? 

We chose to move to Cape Elizabeth 30+ years ago because of the reputation of the schools. 

Our children bloomed in school here and are doing well as middle aged adults.

Although we are retired, we will pay whatever is needed to give the children of Cape Elizabeth what 
they need and deserve.

It’s the least we can do in return for the excellent education our children received.

Let’s do it right the first time and get it done.

Anne Cranshaw
2 Star Road
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